
 

 

 

 

Te Atatū Intermediate School Board 

Casual Vacancy for a Parent Representative 

 

 
A casual vacancy has occurred on the school board for an elected parent representative. 

The board has decided to fill the vacancy by selection. 

If 10% or more of eligible voters on the school roll ask the board, within 28 days of this notice being 

published, to hold a by-election to fill the vacancy, then a by-election will be held. 

Request for a by-election should be sent to; 

office@teatatu.school.nz - Attention: Returning Officer  

 

(Should a selection process occur - if you would like to be considered for this position please email 

the above address with Attention: Vacant Board Position) 

  

Ngā mihi 

Nathan Hooker - Presiding Member (Chair) 

Te Atatū Intermediate School Board 

 8 Harbourview Rd 

Te Atatū Peninsula 

  

By: Friday 31st May 2024 
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